
City of York Council Committee Minutes 

MEETING ACOMB WARD COMMITTEE 

DATE 3 JULY 2008 

PRESENT COUNCILLORS HORTON AND SIMPSON-LAING 

IN ATTENDANCE 17 Local Residents 
Cindy Benton, Neighbourhood Management Officer 
Inspector Colin Moreton, North Yorkshire Police 
PC Cooper, North Yorkshire Police 
Erin Gardener, Waste Strategy Team 
Michelle Watling, Street Environment Officer 
Shaun Wilkinson, Road Safety Co-ordinator 
Andrea McCartney, Citizens Advice Bureau 
Martyn Bolt, Cycling Development Officer, CTC 
Elle Tovey, Youth Worker 
 

 
1. WARD SURGERY  

 
Local residents had the opportunity to talk to their local ward councillors, 
Street Environment Officer, Neighbourhood Pride Officer, Neighbourhood 
Policing Team and their Neighbourhood Management Officer.   
 

2. HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE WARD BUDGET  

 
Residents had an opportunity to let their local councillors know how they 
would like them to spend the ward committee budget in 2009/2010. 
 

3. FIND OUT ABOUT RECYCLING AND COMPOSTING  

 
Residents had the opportunity to speak to a representative from the 
recycling team to get tips on recycling and composting.   
 

4. BIKE MAINTENANCE WORKSHOP  

 
Road Safety Officers were available to give tips on maintaining bikes, 
cycling and road safety. 
 

5. FIRE SERVICE  

 
Residents had the opportunity to meet their local fire service.  
 

6. URBIE BUS  

 
Residents had the opportunity to find out more about the URBIE bus and 
talk to their local youth worker. 
 
 
 



 
 
The meeting started at 6.00 pm and finished at 7.30 pm 
 


